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Rock the Block® is presented by Habitat for
Humanity of Oshkosh, along with collaborating
partners, the City of Omro, and Omro School
District. This exciting neighborhood revitalization
initiative called “Rock the Block Oshkosh in Omro”
utilizes volunteers, neighbors, and local funding for
exterior home improvement. The purpose is to get
neighbors and the greater community working
together to improve their city.

Residents living within the City limits of Omro, north
of the Fox River can apply for assistance with
exterior home repairs and lawn care, including but
not limited to edging, lawn patching & seeding, tree
& bush trimming, weeding, raking, brush removal,
mulching, pressure washing, and gutter cleaning.

Applications are available online at www.habitatoshkosh.org/rock-the-block and at the Oshkosh
ReStore (1640 S. Koeller Street). The deadline to apply for 2024 Omro projects will be
December 1st.

Click on the attachment below for the 2024 OMRO NORTH Project Application! You can print and
mail the completed application to ROCK THE BLOCK, 2559 Badger Avenue, Oshkosh 54904 or
email to elast [at] habitatoshkosh.org. 

*Project requests will be assessed in December of 2023 and work will be completed in July
2024. 

For more information on Rock the Block Oshkosh, Visit @RTBOshkosh on Facebook, or contact
Elizabeth Last, Program Director at 920-235-3535 or elast [at] habitatoshkosh.org. 
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